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Dear Parent/Caregiver, 
 
The Champaign County Children’s Advocacy Center is committed to 
providing quality services in our community.  For this reason, we have 
developed a survey for you to fill out and return that will help us evaluate 
our services.   
 
We would appreciate it if you would take a few minutes to fill out the survey 
and return it to us using the enclosed self-addressed, stamped envelope.  The 
survey is very short, but we have provided space if you want to make any 
comments or share your opinions with us.  The answers you give are 
completely confidential.  If you want a personal response, please include 
your name and address when you return your completed survey.  
 
Your input is very important to us.  We want to know how satisfied you are 
with the services you received and what we can do to improve the quality of 
those services.  We are particularly interested in your thoughts about the 
crisis intervention counseling services provided through the Children’s 
Advocacy Center.  Please let us know if you met with either of our crisis 
intervention counselors, Joanna Kling or Chris Washo, and whether or not 
those services were helpful.     
 
If you have any questions, please call us at (217) 384-1266.  Thank you 
for your time and for helping us provide quality services in our community. 
 
 

Mike      Elaine 

Michael B. Williams    Elaine Carter 
Executive Director    Case Manager 
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